
Week beginning Monday 18th March 2019  

This week in Chestnut 
Book of the week: 

Tiddalick 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
5 Speckled Frogs 

 

Sounds of the week: 
L l and G g 

             

Indoors: 
We will be learning how to take turns 

playing maths games. 
 

 
 

We will also be developing our fine 
motor skills pegging number cards. 

 

 
 

Outdoors: 
This week we will be cooking up a 

vegetable stew in our mud 
kitchen. 

 

Remember! Please send your child’s spare clothes in a named bag. We are 
discouraging plastic or drawstring bags for safety reasons. Thank 
you for your cooperation. 

If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s keyworker or any of the 
staff in Chestnut.  


